COMMITTEE ON INDIAN AFFAIRS COMMITTEE ON ARMED SERVICES COMMITTEE ON COMMERCE. SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION

United States Senate

(202) 224-2235 5353 NORTH 16TH STREET SUITE 105

PHOENIX, AZ 85016 (602) 952-2410

241 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0303

4703 South Lakeshore Drive SUITE 1 TEMPE, AZ 85282 (480) 897-6289

407 WEST CONGRESS STREET SUITE 103 TUCSON, AZ 85701 (520) 670-6334

TELEPHONE FOR HEARING IMPAIRED (602) 952-0170

March 23, 2006

Patrick Post 769 Sanctuary Cove Dr. Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410

Dear Patrick:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your recent I appreciate your taking the time to assist me correspondence. in keeping up to date. I found the material on energy research and development to be very informative.

I have passed along the information that you have forwarded to my energy staff. I am confident that it will be useful. the future, please do not hesitate to contact me on this or any other matter.

Again, thank you for the information. I certainly hope that you will continue to keep in contact on this and other matters.

Sincerely

John McCain

United States Senator

JM/dnm



June 9, 2006

BILL NELSON FLORIDA

Mr. Patrick Post Innovative Environmental Energy Concepts, Inc. 769 Sanctuary Cove Dr. Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410

Dear Mr. Post:

Thank you for contacting me regarding your alternative energy ideas. Individual government contracts and purchases are dealt with by the relevant executive agency. In order that this information is reviewed by the appropriate person, I forwarded your letter to the U.S. Department of Energy for their consideration. I am certain that you will be hearing from that office shortly.

I appreciate your letter. Your communication helps me serve you better in the Senate.

Sincerely,

P.S. From time to time, I compile electronic news briefs highlighting key issues and hot topics of particular importance to Floridians. If you'd like to receive these e-briefs, visit my Web site and sign up for them at http://billnelson.senate.gov/news/ebriefs.cfm



Department of Environmental Protection

Jeb Bush Governor Twin Towers Office Building 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Colleen M. Castille Secretary

June 26, 2006

Mr. Patrick Post 769 Sanctuary Cove Drive Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410

RE: Alternative Energy and Energy Efficiency

Dear Mr. Post:

Governor Bush has received your letter regarding alternative energy technology. He has referred your letter to our office for response and we thank you for your interest in energy and our environment. Your interest and enthusiasm is admirable.

The advancement in the market place of alternative approaches to how we generate, distribute, and use energy is a daunting task. This shift is one that will take much time, development and seed changes in peoples' personal habits and expectations. Your vision for an integrated approach to building and transportation energy consumption is interesting and would require a major transition from the traditional methods of energy distribution and usage. However, as fossil fuel costs rise, which we know is inevitable, the stage will be set for major changes and alternative approaches such as yours will certainly be examined.

We thank you for sharing your ideas and we will retain your information on file at the Florida Energy Office.

Sincerely

Allan Guyet, Director Florida Energy Office

AG/jt

"More Protection Less Process

Printed on recycled paper.



Lewis Hay, III Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

July 12, 2007

Mr. Patrick C. Post President and CEO Innovative Environmental Energy Concepts, Inc. P.O. Box 324216 Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33420-2426

Dear Mr. Post:

Thank you for your letter of June 20th and for sharing your vision of a world in which solar and alternative energies play a central role in reducing worldwide fossil fuel consumption and helping to control global warming.

Although we at FPL Group are not in a position to enter into a business relationship with your firm at this time, we do share many of your goals and aspirations. In fact, while I'm sure you know quite a bit about FPL Group, you may be interested in visiting our Web site (www.FPLGroup.com) where you will find a special section devoted to our own "call to action" on climate change. Included is our major Issue Brief on pricing carbon, as well as my recent testimony in the U.S. Senate on the same subject.

On a personal note, in reviewing your materials it was obvious to me that you have a passion for achieving your vision and I commend you for that. I was also impressed with the depth and sweep of your proposals and the data-driven nature of your recommendations.

I wish you every success in the future.

Sincerely.



Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585 July 21, 2008

Mr. Patrick C. Post President/CEO Innovative Environmental Energy Concepts, Inc. P.O. Box 3246 Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33420

Dear Mr. Post:

Thank you for your June 16, 2008, letter to the U.S. Department of Energy describing your Global Energy Project. Your technology portfolio is quite broad and addresses many of the same industrial sectors and technologies that the Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy (EERE) is concerned with.

In your letter, you detail a "Freedom from Fossil Fuels Road Tour." We also believe that generating public interest and excitement about energy saving technologies is an important element of technology deployment. If you have a stop in Washington, then we would be happy to meet with you and see your Ford Escape "Double Hybrid." Should you decide to enter the Automotive X Prize competition, we wish you the best. We enthusiastically support that competition and its objective of bringing advanced vehicle technologies to market as quickly as feasible. In fact, we are a sponsor of the educational component of the Automotive X Prize.

We recently awarded selections for cooperative agreements to demonstrate plug-in hybrid vehicles and help accelerate their commercialization. Earlier this year, we awarded similar cooperative agreements for lithium ion batteries, power electronics, and electric motors. Therefore, we do not anticipate issuing competitive procurements and are not entertaining any proposals for hybrid technology at this time. However, we would be pleased to meet with you to discuss any other way that we can work together. Please contact Mr. Patrick Davis, Acting Program Manager of the Office of Vehicle Technologies to arrange a meeting at your convenience. Mr. Davis can advise you of any future program activities that you may wish to participate in through the Vehicle Technologies Program.

Please also visit our website (www.energy.gov) for information on current activities and notices about future plans for all the programs within EERE. Thank you for your interest in our programs and your efforts to raise the awareness of the importance of energy in our lives and for our country.

Sincerely,

Alexander A. Karsner Assistant Secretary

Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy



STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

> www.flgov.com 850-488-7146 850-487-0801 fax

July 9, 2009

Mr. Patrick Post President and CEO Innovative Environmental Energy Concepts, Inc. P.O. Box 143717 Coral Gables, FL 33114

Dear Mr. Post:

Thank you for contacting me and sharing your exciting proposal. Your work to help Florida and the nation become energy independent is commendable and we stand ready to assist you.

Florida has made great strides to diversify our energy sources and secure our state's own energy independence. Last summer, Governor Charlie Crist signed House Bill 7135, the 2008 Energy and Economic Development Legislation, a comprehensive legislative package that will stimulate our economy, reduce pollution, increase energy efficiency and give Florida a more secure energy future – guiding the Sunshine State into a new era of alternative energy and "green" industry technologies.

With this landmark legislation, as well as other actions already taken by our state, Florida now has the policy framework in place to increase energy efficiency, enhance our use of alternative and renewable energy technologies, and reduce our greenhouse gas emissions – ensuring a more secure and independent energy future for our state. In addition, the federal American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) will bring \$470 million to Florida to increase energy efficiency and renewable energy and help expand upon these important initiatives to meet our State's energy goals. For more information on the ARRA and Florida's energy goals, I invite you to visit www.myfloridaclimate.com.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me. We will continue to work with interested parties, such as you, to reduce our dependence on foreign oil, reduce our greenhouse gas emissions, and advance the use of alternative and renewable energy technologies. Good luck as you continue your work and I look forward to updates as the process moves forward.

Sincerel

Jeremy L. Susac, Executive Director

Governor's Hnergy Office